
All communications to be addressed to: 
Headquarters 
NSW Rural Fire Service 
Locked Mail Bag 17 
GRANVILLE NSW 2142 

Telephone: (02) 8741 5175 
e-mail: csc@rfs.nsw.gov.au 

Headquarters 
NSW Rural Fire Service 
15 Carter Street 
LIDCOMBE NSW 2127 

Facsimile: (02) 8741 5433 

Director General 
NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Attention: Mr Ray Lawlor 

Dear Mr Lawlor, 

MP06_0318 (Mod 4) 
Your Ref: MP08_0194 (Mod 2) 

Our Ref: S07/0038 
811/0019 

4 March 2014 

Residential Development, Kings Forest, Kingscliff 
Proposed Modification to Concept Plan (MP06_0318 Mod 4) and Project 
Approval (MI308_0194 Mod 2) 

I refer to your letter dated 5 February 2014 seeking comments from the NSW Rural 
Fire Service (RFS) with respect to the proposal for modification of the above Concept 
Plan approval and Major Project approval. 

The RFS has reviewed the documents provided with the modification applications and 
raises no objection to the proposed modification of Concept Plan approval MP06_0318 
(Mod 4) as outlined in the application prepared by Darryl Anderson Consulting Pty Ltd 
dated December 2013 (Amended January 2014) or the proposed modification of Major 
Project approval MP08_0194 (Mod 2) as outlined in the application prepared by Darryl 
Anderson Consulting Pty Ltd dated December 2013 (Amended January 2014). 

For any enquiries regarding this correspondence please contact Paul Creenaune on 
1300 NSW RFS. 

Yours sincerely, 

Alari-Bawden 
Team Leader Development Assessment and Planning 

For information on Planning for Bush Fire Protection 2006 visit the RFS web page www.rfs.nsw.qov.au 
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